
  
 

           Newton Poppleford Primary School Clubs 
 

 
10th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                 
 
Below is a list of clubs for this term.  
 

Day Club details Time Who for? 

Monday Year 4 Gymnastics – with Mr Long  
 
Maximum 15 children 
 
On the following dates 
13/1, 20/1, 27/1, 3/2, 10/2, 24/2, 2/3, 9/3 and 16/3 
 

3:20 – 
4:20 

Year 4 

Monday KS1 Lego Club – with Mrs Singfield 
 
Maximum 12 children 
 
On the following dates 
13/1, 20/1, 27/1, 3/2 and 10/2 
 

12:30 -
1:00 

Years 1 
and 2 

Monday Pokemon Club – Mrs Leeson-Kings 
 
On the following dates 
13/1, 20/1, 27/1, 3/2, 10/2, 24/2, 2/3, 9/3 and 16/3 
 

12:40 – 
1:10 

All year 
Groups 

Tuesday Badminton – with Mr Filer  
 
Maximum 12 children 
 
On the following dates 
14/1, 21/1, 28/1, 4/2, 11/2, 25/2, 3/3, 10/3, 17/3 
and 24/3 
 

3:20 – 
4:20 

Years 5 
and 6 

Wednesday KS2 Choir – with Mrs Raffell 
 
Continuing with children from last term 
On the following dates 
15/1, 22/1, 29/1, 5/2, 12/2, 26/2, 4/3, 11/3 and 
18/3 
 

12:45 – 
1:15 

Year 3, 4, 
5 and 6 

Wednesday  Cricket  – With Mr Cox and Mr Morison 
 
Maximum 16 children 
 
On the following dates 
26/2, 4/3, 11/3, 18/3 and 25/3 
 
NOTE THIS CLUB DOES NOT START UNTIL 
AFTER HALF TERM 
 

3:20 – 
4:20 

Year 6 
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Thursday Code Club – with Mr Findlay 
 
Continuing with the same children from 
Autumn term, please inform us if your child 
does not want to continue. 
 
On the following dates 
16/1, 23/1, 30/1, 6/2, 13/2, 27/2, 5/3, 12/3 and 
19/3 
 
 

3:20 – 
4:20 

Year 4 
and 5 

Thursday Zumba – Has already started – information is 
available from Mrs Thomas 
 

3:20 – 
4:20 

Years R, 
1, 2, 3, 4, 
5 and 6 

Sunday Exmoor Challenge  – Mr Vaughan 
 
On the following dates 
1/3, 8/3, 15/3, 22/3 – letters for each walk will be 
sent home with children nearer the time 
 
NOTE THIS CLUB DOES NOT START UNTIL 
AFTER HALF TERM 
 

tbc Year 6 

 
 
To sign up for Gymnastics, Lego Club, Badminton and Cricket please either email 
(admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk ) or call into the office to add your name to the list. 
 
Please note places for all clubs are limited and these will be allocated on first come basis.  
 
Any changes will be advised to parents as soon as possible. 
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